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From: Contact TPUC
To: Ectory R. Lawless
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. 24-00044.
Date: Tuesday, February 18, 2025 3:07:12 PM

From: Patsy Walton < > 
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2025 1:15 PM
To: Contact TPUC <Contact.TPUC@tn.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. 24-00044.

Hello, my name is Patricia Walton and I am a resident in the Hunterwood community of which Limestone Water Utility is requesting to increase our sewage rate over 100%. I oppose the amount of this rate increase on the basis that we have not been
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Hello, my name is Patricia Walton and I am a resident in the Hunterwood
community of which Limestone Water Utility is requesting to increase our
sewage rate over 100%. I oppose the amount of this rate increase on the
basis that we have not been provided sufficient notice for comment or
review; not to mention the rate of the increase seems very unfair.   More
importantly, I understand there has been a lack of accountability for repairs
and upgrades and there has been environmental damage from
mismanagement of the facility at Grassland. I am requesting an extension
from the committee for review of compliance and I support the Attorney
General's office to advocate for the protection of our community from
racketeering, price gouging and destruction of habit.
Concerned,
Patricia Walton

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on February 18, 2025 at 3:07 p.m.
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